
Electronic Devices Policy 
The use of technology on campus is intended to improve the learning environment for students and instructors. The 
College is committed to educationally sound uses of technology and to preventing technology from becoming disruptive 
to the learning environment.  All electronic devices should be kept on silent while on campus, including common area, 
libraries, computers, labs, and cafeteria unless permission is given. It is the responsibility of the instructor to 
communicate with the student if, when, and what type of technology is allowed during class. Any technology that disrupts 
learning, promotes dishonesty, or is used to violate the student code of conduct is prohibited. 
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